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Sharayu Mishra

From: Correspondence Unit <education-correspondenceunit@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 20 March 2024 12:56
To: Eimear O Sullivan
Subject: DES-CU-01669-2024

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Ms. Eimear O'Sullivan  

eosullivan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 

 

PLEASE QUOTE REF NUMBER ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE 

Our Ref: DES-CU-01669-2024 

 

Dear Ms. O'Sullivan , 

Thank  you for your e-mail to the Minister for Education, Ms. Norma Foley TD, in relation to Lucan 
Community College. 

The contents have been noted and a reply will issue as soon as possible 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stephen Oâ€™Brien 

Private Secretary 

 You don't often get email from education-correspondenceunit@corr.cloud.gov.ie. Learn why this is important  


